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OTTAWA,KANSAS
April 2, 1942

OFFICE OF
ANDREW MARTIN, M. A,, PH. D.

PRESIDENT

Mr. Forrest C. Allen

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Rotarian:

You are no doubt aware that the 123rd District
Conference will be held in Ottawa, April 12-13, 1942,

We are exceedingly anxious that you and your Ann be
present at this conference.

A very significant program has been prepared
including such speakers as: Alfred P. Haake, of Chicago,
Chairman of Rotary Business Methods Committee; Harry H.

Rogers, of Tulsa, past president of Rotary International;
Hugh Grant, U, S. Minister to Thailand, 1940-1941; and

"Bob" Hill of Missouri University, past president of
Rotary International.

With such talent, we believe the sessions of the
conference will be both inspiring and highly instructive.

We will appreciate it very much if you will con-

tact the secretary of your local group, or your "Omn to
Ottawa" chairman, as soon as possible.

Barly registrations
will be greatly appreciated.

Yours for s great district conference,

Andrew B, Martin
President




